
CONGRATULATIONS! 
Congratulations to Macy Piche who has now won the Area Competition of 
the Royal Canadian Legion  Public Speaking competition this past weekend 
in Sturgeon Falls.  Macy now moves on to the Provincial Competition in  

Niagara Falls on May 5. St. Patrick School is VERY proud of Macy!!!! 

Congratulations to our School Choir under the direction of Mrs. 
Lanthier for their wonderful performance at the Music Festival last 
week.  They performed two numbers and received a mark of 88 and 90 
for their songs.  We are VERY proud of them!   
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Upcoming St. Patrick 
School Events:   

May 2-Gr. 8 students 
will be selling Extra 
Value Meal tickets 
from MacDonald’s as a 
fundraiser 

May 4– Move-a-thon 

All students will be 
walking a designated 
route 

Catholic Education 
Week: May  6-11 

May 6– Confirmation 
for gr. 7 students 
@9:30 St. Patrick 
Church 

May 7– Mass animated 
by gr. 5/6 French Im-
mersion @ 9:00 

Everyone Welcome 

May 9– Graduation 
Photos & Spring photos 
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                         MOVE-A-THON - MAY 4TH  
All students have been given an envelope to fundraise for our school 
move a thon.  Grade 7/8 students raise money to be used for their trip 
in gr. 8.  The other children fundraise for playground equipment and 
other needed items in the school.  ALL money MUST be in by noon on 
May 3rd in order to be eligible for prizes. There is one large prize 
for the student who raises the most money.  This year it is a basketball 
net.  There are 4 bicycles which have been generously donated  for 
each division.  Other prizes range from kites to headphones.  Please 
make sure that your child  brings back the envelope with or without any 
donations.  Thank you! 

 Northern Fruit and Vegetable Program 
As part of our healthy snack program, the Porcupine Health Unit provides 
snacks to our students on a weekly basis.  They have generously donated a 
snack container for each child to take home, to bring healthy fruit or 
vegetable snacks to school.   



CATHOLIC EDUCATION WEEK:  
WALKING IN THE LIGHT OF CHRIST.   

May 6-11 
As we prepare for this week, we are asking that every child 
bring a mason jar and a battery operated tea light.  If you have 
these items, please send them to the school as soon as possible. 
Thank you!   

MOTHER’S DAY DRAW 
Tickets will be on sale until May 11th, for one of 3 baskets of Scentsy 
Products which have been donated by Kandy Rhyno.  The tickets are 1 
for $2.00 and 3 for  $5.00.  Tickets can be purchased at lunch time in 
the foyer of the school.  The baskets are worth $120.00, $70.00 and 
$35.00.  The money raised will help support the grade 8 educational 

trip. 

LIFETOUCH PHOTOS 
Due to inclement weather our graduation and spring photos were postponed 

and will now be on May 9th in the morning.  

HATS OFF! 
I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone 
who contributed their time, money and donations to make 
our 6th annual Spaghetti Supper and Talent Show a 
SUCCESS!  Wow! The power of a team effort! 
Thank you to the kitchen ladies: Mrs. Rhyno, Mrs. David-
son, Mrs. Rickard, Mrs. Whissell, Mrs. Robinson, Mrs. 
O’Reilly & Mrs.Roussy. 
Thank you to Mr. Casonato for doing clean up duty. Thank 
you to Mrs. Lanthier for coordinating the awesome talent show.  Thank you to 
Mrs. Montreuil and Mrs. Casonato for the beautiful decorations.  Thank you to 
the gr. 8 parents & students who baked the delicious desserts.  
Thank you to everyone who made our evening a success.   
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